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27/05/2025  14:51:012025/1684/P OBJ H Rosnet I would like to express my reservations to the recent application to add labs to the development 

of the science building at 105 Judd Street

Please note I am not against Camden’s desire to have a knowledge quarter in Bloomsbury.

I am against experiments which use dangerous chemicals in a highly dense residential area. 

If they are so hazardous they require container cupboards on ground level they should not be 

expelled into the air -  even after treatment - into our lungs.

I already have cancer and the thought of being exposed to such pollution unnecessarily is frankly 

abhorrent. 

This brings me to my second concern: namely the need to build a further 2 floors to install 

machinery to deal with these toxic substances 24/7 . 

Such machinery is not going to be without noise.

Given that it will have to run throughout the night it will disturb not only those in adjacent 

buildings but thousands of residents. This is after all a residential area. Noise travels . Especially 

at night. 

Finally I would like to say I find it incredibly unbelievable that the developers applied for 

permission to be a science resource and only suddenly realised they needed labs. Really??

This is not the right place for such use.

Citing The Frick as a pre-existing institution carrying out such work does not work. That was 

deliberately built on an old brownfield site far away from local residents.

So: yes to science research, no to laboratory experiments.

63 Judd Street
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